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IN THE COUNTY COMMISSION OF WOOD COUNTY, WEST VIRGINIA 

IN RE: MINUTES OF MEETING HELD 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2005 


PRESENT: 	 GARY D. DEEM, PRESIDENT 

ROBERT K. TEBAY, COMMISSIONER 


ABSENT: RICK MODESITT, COMMISSIONER 

At 9:30 A.M., the County Commission of Wood County met in regular session. They 

signed invoices and other correspondence. 

The County Commission of Wood County, upon a motion made by Robert K. Tebay, 

seconded by Gary D. Deem and passed, did hereby EXECUTE a RESOLUTION that 

congratulates the coaches and team members of the Parkersburg South High School Golf Team 

for their outstanding accomplishments by being named State Champions. An Order was 

prepared regarding this matter. 

Pursuant to an ORDER appearing in Order Book 67, at Page 234 and bearing the date 

of November 10, 2005, the County Commission of Wood County did hereby EXECUTE a 

letter of support addressed to the Parkersburg Housing Authority in reference to the purchase of 

two (2) houses located on Captain Ames Drive, Parkersburg, West Virginia. An Order was 

prepared regarding this matter. 

The 10:30 A.M. appointment with Ginny Conley to discuss an anti-harassment policy 

was cancelled. 

The 11 :00 A.M. appointment with Jim Miracle to discuss the Stevenson House was 

cancelled. 



• • 
At 10:55 A.M., the County Commission met with Saebra Pauley to discuss hydrant 

flushing by Claywood Park Public Service District. Ms. Pauley stated that she has received for 

the last 17 years, water from Claywood Park Public Service District and they have always 

flushed the hydrant into her property; she now has a bam there and when they flush the hydrant 

into their field, it surrounds their bam; they wrote a letter to the PSD informing them they could 

no longer flush the hydrant into their field; however, they still did; she then went to the 

manager of the Claywood Park PSD and he laughed in her husband's face and said that rain 

water could do the same thing; they don't know what to do to get them to stop; there are other 

places for them to flush the hydrant, it would just take longer. Commissioner Tebay suggested 

the County Commission write a letter to the PSD. Commissioner Deem suggested she also 

attend a Board meeting. 

Having no further scheduled appointments or business to attend to, the County 

Commission, upon a motion made by Robert K. Tebay, seconded by Gary D. Deem, adjourned 

at 12:08 P.M. 

APPROVED: 

THE COUNTY COMMISSION OF WOOD COUNTY 

To listen to this meeting, please refer to Tape #515. 
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